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SEPTEMBER NEWSLETTER





Westernport Men’s Shed
 

The Clubhouse has been overwhelmed by the
enthusiasm and support of the Westernport Men’s

Shed. Although we have both been working with our
community, some at the same time, we haven’t had

the opportunity to work together our favourite way –
side by side!

With the move to our new venue came that exact
opportunity. We need to repair an unsafe deck so
that we can BBQ in the sun! So we called Keith at
Westernport Men’s Shed for some guidance and
advice and he and Jeff have now had a couple of

sessions with Members doing the planning and demo.
The Clubhouse would like to thank Keith, Jeff and the

Westernport Men’s Shed for all their help and for
jumping in to the task! They are also looking at what
they can donate to the Clubhouse to help with this

and future projects.
If you want to join us for the deck sessions, they are

on every Wednesday from 11am.
To find out more about Westernport Men’s Shed,

look them up on Facebook.



CRAIG & the Menshed men



Written by Nick White!

Cody enjoys his time goal
umpiring for Parkside Reserves

every Saturday and often he
travels by train to get to the

games, he has been a goal
umpire in the Football

Integrated Development
Association (FIDA) for 17 years

Cody also Central Umpires for
different schools during the

week when school Round
Robins are being played.

He would umpire 3 or 4 games
per week depending on the

roster that is provided
beforehand.

Cody is also happy to play for
Parkside on a Sunday every 2

weeks. He has played for
Parkside for 17 years and he
goes to training every 2nd

week on a Thursday.



Gardening
There has been a lot of weeding and preparation of
the garden beds, also clearence of undergrowth. We
have planted many types of vegetable seeds and now
the wait begins. This garden has the potential of
lowering the food bill for the Clubhouse and maybe
surplus for members. As this is such a big garden, we
need your help.

We would like to say a big thank you to Kev, Shaun, Bev,
Gary and Ross for all their help, including Ross working
his first RDO at Kindred. Apologies to anyone I've missed

Written by Craig James!
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Mental Health Tips

Written by Jordan - Student 



SEPTEMBER 18TH 10.30am

This months outing will be to the
Mornington Market and a few  op shops
in the area.  We will have lunch at one of

the local cafes.
If you would like to join, please put
your name on the list at reception.
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UPCOMING EVENTS IN SEPTEMBER 

Thursday 5th  -  Ambulance Vic  AED refresher 
11-1pm

Thursday 5th  -  Better Health Network 11.30am

Friday 6th  -  NDIS

Friday 13th - Brendan’s farewell party

Thur 18th- Mornington Street Market 

Friday 19th - Hastings Community Service Expo 1-4pm



SEPTEMBERS
Birthdays

John P         6/9
Nicole          7/9

Raelene  O   9/9
Stephen P    10/9
Richard G   12/9
Brett H        14/9
Carol P       18/9

Garry H        19/9
Fiona          20/9
Peter C       25/9
Peter S       29/9
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Do you WANT TO
RECEIVE THE
NEWSLETTER?

Join our Mailing
List 

See Nick White
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 This is a newsletter done by members for
members.

Congratulations to everyone who contributed.

Especially those who wrote articles: Craig,
Jordan, Nick, Brendan, and the editor of this

issue, Sarah.


